A reminder to all students, as per page 21 of your Handbook: Manheim Township operates a closed lunch program.... Students are not permitted to leave school at lunch or to order-in food from outside vendors (this includes pizza delivery, catering services, fast food, etc.).

Administration

**Juniors who are planning on taking AP English Literature & Composition next year** should plan to attend a brief meeting on Tuesday, June 1st after school in Room 225 to receive summer assignments. Remote learners should email Mrs. Broich for Zoom information.

**Students taking Advanced Anatomy and Physiology in the 2021-2022 school year** please plan to come to a short meeting after school TODAY, June 1st or before school on Wednesday, June 2nd to pick up textbooks and summer work.

**Attention 2021-2022 AP Chemistry students:** please pick up summer assignments and text books in our meeting 2:35 PM TODAY, June 1 or 7:10 AM on Wednesday, June 2 in room 118. All AP Chemistry students are expected to attend one of these meetings.

**Sophomores planning to take IB English next year** should plan to attend a brief meeting TODAY, June 1, immediately after school in room 282 to receive summer work.

The Class of 2023 is having an End of the Year Celebration Fundraiser at Rita's (Lititiz location) on Wednesday, June 2nd, from 5:00 to 9:00pm. This year has challenged all of us in every way possible and we want to commemorate everyone's perseverance through a fun, Covid-safe event. We hope to see everyone there!

The free lunch waiver has been extended through September 30, 2021. Therefore, all students may receive a free breakfast and a free lunch daily through the end of the 2020-2021 school year and approximately one month into the 2021-2022 school year. This applies to complete meals only and only to first meals. If a student opts to purchase a second meal, entree only, or extra fruits and/or vegetables, regular charges apply. Milk is available for packers and costs \$0.70/carton.

The Manheim Township Educational Foundation would like to remind our MT families about the Thank a Teacher program - a great way to recognize special MTSD teachers and staff! Simply submit the form along with a donation of any amount to MTEF. Recognized faculty will receive a digital certificate personalized with your name, and for donations of \$25 or more, the Foundation will gift a book to the designated staff member's school library.

Your donation returns to Manheim Township students in the form of grants and support for educational programs.

- PDF: <a href="http://mtef.net/images/pdfs/Thank A Teacher Flyer.pdf">http://mtef.net/images/pdfs/Thank A Teacher Flyer.pdf</a>
- Online form: <a href="https://form.jotform.com/201315250788150">https://form.jotform.com/201315250788150</a>

If you are interested in playing a fall sport next year, please visit the Athletics page of the school district website for information about upcoming meetings, open gyms, summer workouts, clinics, camps, etc. If you have any questions, please call or email the Athletic office.

If you are a rising 7th-12th grader and plan on playing a fall sport; the deadline for PIAA physicals is Monday, August 2nd. Please go to the Athletics Page of the MTSD website for more information.

Any student interested in running cross country at Manheim Township High School for the upcoming fall season, please check out our post on the Athletics page of the district website for more information.

If you are a rising 9th -12th grader and interested in trying out for the 2021 high school girls' volleyball team, please check out our post on the Athletics Page of the MTSD website. Summer open gyms are Tuesdays and Thursdays. Tryouts start 8/16.

## TODAY'S SPORTS

SPORT	VS	A/H	SITE	GAME TIME	E.D.	BUS TIME
Vglax	PIAA 1 <sup>st</sup> Round vs. TBA	Α	TBA	TBA		